
    Mount Pleasant Road Primary School & 
Kindergarten 

(Nunawading) 

 

 

Tuesday, 14 April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for responding to the survey I sent over the weekend, I can confirm that we have sought 
funding for the Three Year Old program and hope to hear if we are successful in the coming days.  

This funding is not a guarantee as Three Year Old Kindergarten is not normally funded by the 
Victorian State Government, and if we are not successful then we will only be able to continue to 
offer our Three Year old class with a commitment by you to pay Term 2 fees regardless of your 
child’s attendance. 

With this said, we will be running our Three Year old class from Friday if you wish to attend. Could 
you please reply with a yes or a no for either Friday the 14th and next week- Monday the 20th and 
Friday the 24th so that I can manage staffing requirements as well as appropriate health and safety 
measures based on the numbers.  

I will be emailing an online survey to ask families to let me know weekly, by 3.00pm on Thursday of 
their intention to attend. 

Regards, 

 

Alan Milsted 

Director and Teacher. 

 

 


